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Community 
Engagements

● Scheduled visit to attend Chinese Consulate 
with the Superintendent and Director Wan

Members of the Board attended the following:

● Finance Committee 
○ Several conference calls were held with 

AIMS Senior Administration and CSMC to 
ensure the timely and accurate reporting 
of our Audit and First Interim.

● Facilities Committee
○ Director Wan visited the 12th Street site to 

inspect and walkthrough the damages 
caused by the pipe burst.



Short Term Board 
Goal

Setup the CMO for the 12th Street School Site.


